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Superior Towing, LLC 

1308 S. Main Street  

Gainesville, Fl. 32601 

Ph: (352) 373-7374 Fax: (352) 373-0710 

 

 

April 18, 2013 

 

To: Gainesville Police Department 

 

 

We have carefully discussed the proposal of towing companies and Police Department using the 

same computer system. We believe this system can be beneficial for all involved.  This will 

make the business relations between police department and towing companies uniformed.  We 

offer our support and praise your efforts to make our business relationship more efficient for all 

involved. We do have some concerns to this new software.  I know it was proposed that there 

will be an increase in rotation fees to help pay for the system.  We are happy to support this new 

system as long as towing companies do not lose any additional revenue. 

   

 

We look forward to working closely with you on implementing this new system. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Weber, Owner 

Superior Towing, LLC 

 


